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Week Ending 04-23-23 

INCIDENTS: 

04-17-23 
 

At 0839hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0573 for a report of an ATV 
complaint on CR 58 & S. Washington St. 
 

At 1056hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0574 for a report of threats at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1443hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0576 for a report of a suspicious 
person at 8381 SR 39; Old Fairgrounds. 
 

At1532hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0577 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1734hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0578 for a report of a reckless 
driver at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1817hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0579 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

04-18-23 
 

At 1127hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0580 for a report of fraud at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 

At 1249hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0581 to check the welfare of a 
resident on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1530hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0582 for a report of theft at a 
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residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1549hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0583 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1715hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0584 for a report of assault at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2115hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0585 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

04-19-23 
 

At 0752hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0586 to assist a citizen on 
Massillon Rd. 
 

At 1311hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0587 for a TPO violation at a 
business on N. Grant St. 
 

At 1359hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0588 to assist a citizen at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 

At 1650hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0589 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1939hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0590 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on W. Jackson St.  
 

At 2349hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0591 for a report of noise at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 

04-20-23 
 

At 0036hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0592 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on E. Clinton & N. Crawford St. 
 

At 0126hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0593 for a death investigation on 
E. Jones St. 
 

At 0621hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0594 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1331hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0595 to check the welfare of a 
resident at a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 

At 2032hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0596 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on W. Jackson St. 



 
At 2236hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0598 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N Clay St. 
 
04-21-23 
 
At 0052hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0599 for a dog running at large on 
Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1115hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0600 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1202hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0601 for a report of passing a 
stopped school bus on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1221hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0602 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1338hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0603 for a disturbance at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
04-22-23 
 

At 1512hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0605 for a funeral escort at a 
business going to the east limits of the village. 
 

At 2324hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0606 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

04-23-23 
 

At 0211hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0607 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St.  
 

At 0924hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0608 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

At 1017hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0609 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 

At 1129hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0610 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1043hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0611 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Hebron St.  
 

At 2008hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0612 for a report of theft at a 



business on S. Washington St. 
 
Accidents: 
 

04-17-23 
 

At 1214hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0575 for a report of a one vehicle 
injury crash at a business on N. Washington St. 
 
04-21-23 
 
AT 1915hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0604 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash in a parking lot on S. Washington St. A report was filed. 
 
 

 


